

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

Our ref:

SCPN Staunton Whole School Trip 2025

15th July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

We are once again taking all of the children to visit Sir George Staunton Country Park on Monday 21st July 2025.

Children should arrive for registration at the normal time and be ready to leave with their class at 9.30am. Please ensure that your child(ren) are dressed appropriately for walking and the weather on this day, school uniform is to be worn. Hopefully the day will be sunny and dry and sun cream should be applied before school.

A packed lunch and extra drinks should be provided by you in a named carrier bag as we will be having a picnic lunch together in the park. Please can we remind you no strawberries or kiwi as we have allergies in school. Packed lunch meals have been ordered for children entitled to Free School Meals however, please supply them with sufficient drinks for the day.

If for any reason the trip is cancelled on Monday, ie the weather, children will still require a packed lunch as no hot meals will be available on this day. We will notify you by email on Monday morning if this is the case.

As always your help is very much appreciated so if you are able to join us on this day by helping out supervising a group of children, please speak to your child's class adult who will let you know if help is needed.

Years R and 1 will be returning to school after lunch and the remaining year groups will be returning to school at 3.00pm after which your child(ren) will be dismissed from school at the normal finishing time.

Yours sincerely

M Elsen

Headteacher









